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David Kimble <dkimble@ymail.com>
Thursday, March 18, 2010 9:07 AM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

This is in protest to the proposed regulation change ( RIN 3038-AC61 ). In a time
when we have high unemployement amoung engineers, this regulation would shift
software work offshore. It isn’t as easy for Americans to move someplace else for
work as it is for foreigners to move to the US for jobs. Please keep jobs in America.
Thank you for your consideration.


